
Jumble Sale 

Another great Jumble Sale and firstly I must thank all the volunteers who helped to 
make this another successful event.  To those guys who kindly got the very heavy tables 
out of the patio shed and Simon for setting them up on Friday and to everyone sorting 
through the mountain of items ready for Saturday.  Also, thanks to John Phillips, our 
parking attendant who dealt with the influx of 42 cars so admirably.  

Thank you also for staying to clear away everything – this is the worst part of the event 
but within just over an hour we were all done.  I appreciate the help to remove the 
leftover items and take them to Woking Hospice or Wilton Road recycle centre and 
particular thanks to Jerry Reed. 

It really is amazing some of the things we found and which left us in hoots of laughter 
while sorting! 

A boost to our profit came from 2 early traders wanting to bag bargains at 9am! 

We did let them in having offered us an entry fee of £15 each – how could we refuse 
when they then spent £20 on items! 

The decision to not have the Jumble Sale on the same day as Lightwater Scouts I think 
was the right call. 

Well, after all the hard work we finished with a profit of £673.15 which compares to 
£576.05 last year and £1,032 in 2023.    

Again, many thanks to all involved. Same again next year?  I hope so! 

Angela 


